
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

SACRED HEART & ST TERESA’s CHURCH, 

WILMSLOW 
 

                                                                                                                 
  

  

PARISH NEWSLETTER                          

 
 
Parish Priest Fr. Anthony Cogliolo 
Deacon Rev. Michael Cafferata 
Telephone 01625-523-584 
Email sacredwil@gmail.com 
Office 01625-533-268 
Website www.stteresawilmslow.org 
 

Child & Vulnerable Cecilia Tinsley – 01625-521-520 
Person Protection Officer 
 

SVP Wilmslow President Tom Thistleton – 07803-745-027 

 
 

25th September, 2022 – The Twenty-Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Mass Times & Intentions 

 
Saturday 24th – Vigil Mass 6.30 pm The Parishioners 

 9.00 am Celebrant’s Intention 

 10.30 am Jack & Elsie McQuillan 

Monday 26th  10.00 am Barbara Cook 

Tuesday 27th       10.00 am Michael Coleman 

Wednesday 28th  10.00 am Private Intention  

Thursday 29th  10.00 am Int’s of Sam & Hannah Haig & family 

Friday 30th  10.00 am Celebrant’s Intention 

Saturday 1st – Vigil Mass 6.30 pm The Parishioners 

 9.00 am Michael Coleman 

 10.30 am Intentions of Serra 
 

 

Please Note 
  

 • Confession available on request after any Mass – please ask Father Anthony. 

 

YOUTH: Two updates from Shrewsbury Youth Mission Team: 
 

FLAME 2023 Tickets are now available for flame 2023 which takes place on Saturday 4th March 

2022 at Wembley Arena, with an impressive line-up of guest speakers. This year there are two 

ticket options: £25 – Ticket only or £85 – Ticket and Coach travel (Departure times TBC). Places 

are limited so early booking is advised. To book tickets or for more information please email: 

sophie.reed@dioceseofshrewsbury.org  
 

WORLD YOUTH DAY 2023 – Lisbon World Youth Day is the largest international gathering of 

young people. It is held every three years being first established by Pope Saint John Paul II in 

1985. In 2023, the Diocese of Shrewsbury will travel with other Dioceses of England & Wales, to 

take park in World Youth Day in Lisbon. We will be joined by young Catholics from around the 

world for a week-long event of catechesis, prayer, reflection, and Mass in the presence of the 

Holy Father. Dates: 31st July – 5th of August 2023; Cost: £1,200 – inclusive of meals, travel, ac-

commodation, and World Youth Day passes; Age: 18 to 35 Please be advised that places are ex-

tremely limited. For any questions, or an application form, contact: clare.williams@dioceseof-

shrewsbury.org For more information visit https://www.lisboa2023.org/en  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

The Apostles Creed 

I believe in God, the Father Almighty, Creator of heaven and earth, 

and in Jesus Christ, His only Son, our Lord, 

who was conceived by the Holy Spirit, born of the Virgin Mary, 

suffered under Pontius Pilate, was crucified, died and was buried; 

He descended into hell; on the third day He rose again from the dead; 

He ascended into heaven, and is seated at the right hand of God the Father Almighty; 

from there He will come to judge the living and the dead. 

I believe in the Holy Spirit, the Holy Catholic Church, 

the communion of Saints, the forgiveness of sins, 

the resurrection of the body, and life everlasting. Amen. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
St Teresa’s Prayer Group – Resumes from Wednesday 28th September Please note that contrary to previous 

notices, the Prayer Group will not resume in the Parish Hall until Wednesday 28th September. 
 

Food Link, Colshaw: Appeal Sadly, the need continues. If you are able to help those who are struggling, we 

would be very grateful to receive the following food donations: tinned foods (meat, pies, soups, beans, to-

matoes, fruit, veg, etc), microwavable rice, cereals, tea, coffee, sugar, and biscuits. Please leave any dona-

tions in the box at the back of church. Alternatively, you may like to offer a financial contribution to the 

parish, who will then use your donation to buy food in bulk for the Food Link. (Any cheques may be made 

payable to “Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church”). 
 

Praying for the unborn and women facing crisis pregnancies “Today we celebrate International Daughters 

Day. We bring to mind all daughters currently developing in the womb. That they would be loved and pro-

tected at all costs, and that they would all be given the opportunity to experience life outside the womb. Lord 

hear us.” 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church, Green Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 1LD 

 

   

Sunday 2nd – 27th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
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St. Teresa’s Car Park - Renewal 2022/23 

As previously stated, car park passes were extended to 30th September 2022. The renewal process 

is now underway – renewal forms are available on request from the sacristy. New passes will be 

valid from 1st October 2022 until 30th September 2023. The donation we seek has been held at 

£15 per annum per vehicle – if you wish to donate more, you are welcome to do so – but please 

only give what you can. If you do not apply and pay for a new permit, you will be removed from 

the system after 30th September 2022 and no longer be authorised to use the car park (except for 

attending Mass). Please note that applications to use the car park are open only to parishioners! 
 

How Scam Savvy are you? Come and find out at Dean Row Chapel, Wilmslow on Tuesday 4th 

October 2022 at 11 am. Scammers are targeting older people in Cheshire East. Last year in Chesh-

ire, 5,281 people reported being scammed costing them over £20 million in total. Protect yourself 

by joining Churches Together in Wilmslow for a scams awareness talk from Age UK Cheshire East 

Scams Awareness & Aftercare Team. Contact Chrissie Wilkie on 0161-439-8262 or email at: 

chrissie@wilkies.me.uk for more information. 
 

Upcoming SPUC Conferences 

SPUC is a holding a one-day conference on the important topic of Abortion & Coercion. Many 

women have an abortion against their wishes. SPUC is campaigning to expose the scourge of co-

erced abortion and to gain recognition that this is a form of abuse against women. 

8th October 2022 – Birmingham The Eastside Rooms, 2 Woodcock Street, Birmingham, B7 4BK 

22nd October 2022 – London Broadway House, Tothill Street, London, SW1H 9NQ 
 

Time: 9.30 am – 4.30 pm; Cost: £35. Concessions (including students) £25. Lunch is included. 

Booking: To book a place, please contact Katherine Hampton on 01892-542-616 or email  

katherinehampton@spuc.org.uk  
 

40 Days for Life 40 Days for Life ‘Stockport’ is a programme of prayerful street vigil at the clinic 

on Chester Road, Hazel Grove, beginning on the 28th September and finishing on the 6th Novem-

ber 2022. It is a non-denominational, pro-life movement that has successfully saved over 20,000 

lives since 2007.” For further information visit: https://www.40daysforlife.com/en/stockport   
 

Marriage Enrichment Retreat A Marriage Enrichment Retreat, ‘Loving 4 Life’ is scheduled for 

October 8th and 9th 2002, at Wistaston Hall in Crewe. Couples can book online at 

http://www.loving4life.co.uk or contact Jane Deegan at jane.deegan@dioceseofshrewsbury.org  
 

The Pilgrimage of The Relics of Saint Bernadette of Lourdes Bishop Mark writes, “I wish to 

record my thanks to everyone at the Cathedral, Saint Werburgh’s in Chester and in the Hospitality 

of Lourdes, who enabled the Pilgrimage of Saint Bernadette’s relics to be such a great gathering of 

the people of the Diocese and a time of special grace for so many. I also wish to record my thanks 

to our primary and secondary schools who enabled more than five hundred pupils to take part in 

this spiritual event. It is estimated more than two thousand people in Shrewsbury and Chester 

shared in the silent prayer and veneration, in two celebrations of Mass and many Confessions 

which marked the pilgrimage.” 
 

 

 

War in Ukraine 

Bishop Mark writes, “The war in Ukraine appears to be tragically escalating with no end to this 

terrible conflict in sight. The Russian President even appears to threaten the use of nuclear weap-

ons, which should be utterly unthinkable. Together with Pope Francis let us continue to pray for the 

peace of the world and entrust Russia and Ukraine to the Immaculate Heart of Mary.” 
 

CAFOD Family Fast Day – Friday 7th October 2022 - World Food Crisis Appeal 

Millions of families are facing a food crisis that could be the worst in living memory. Your donations 

can help CAFOD’s local experts to provide emergency food supplies to families in the worst af-

fected countries in East Africa and support communities around the world working hard to put 

food on the table. Please give today or start a monthly gift to CAFOD. Use the envelope or go to 

www.cafod.org.uk/fastday - please note there will be a retiring collection on Sunday 2nd October. 

 

Serra AGM – Sunday 2nd October in St. Teresa’s Parish Hall 

Next Sunday, the parish will be hosting Serra Great Britain for their AGM, Father Anthony being 

the national chaplain. The hall will therefore not be available for coffee after Mass that morning. 

 

Civic Service, Wilmslow Town Council – Sunday 9th October 

On Sunday 9th October the 10.30 am Mass will be the Civic Service for Wilmslow Town Council, 

the Chairman of which is Frank McCarthy. The reception in the hall thereafter will be open to eve-

rybody.  

 

Vacancy – Headteacher – St. Monica’s Catholic Primary School, Appleton, Warrington 

St Monica’s Catholic Primary school is a single form entry school with approx. 200 children on roll 

ranging from 4-11. Due to the retirement of our previous Headteacher, the Governing Body wish 

to appoint a passionate, committed and approachable individual. Required for January 2023 or as 

soon after. Salary: Leadership Pay Range L15 - L21. The application form and further details are 

available on the school website https://www.stmonicasprimary.co.uk under Our School/Vacan-

cies. Completed forms should be returned to julie.english@dioceseofshrewsbury.org The success-

ful candidate will be appointed by the Governors on a CES Contract. Closing date for applications: 

5 October 2022 (10am) 
 

 

The Funeral of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II & Our New King 

Bishop Mark writes, “I was able to be present at civic commemorations of the Queen and the an-

nouncement of the accession of the new King, which brought people together from many different 

backgrounds and walks of life. We cannot fail to note the genuine public grief, the seriousness of 

people’s reflection and a renewed sense of unity in the nation and across communities at this mo-

ment in our history. I recently circulated a personal expression of gratitude by King Charles for the 

prayers of the Catholic people of England and Wales. The King specifically asked Cardinal Nichols 

to convey his thanks to the people in the parishes and communities across the country. It has been 

heartening to hear our new King repeatedly give witness to his Christian faith and commitment as 

he begins his reign.” 
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